SEEKING A PART-TIME

CHURCH YOUTH GROUP LEADER

Overview:

The Greencastle Presbyterian Church ("GPC") is seeking a Youth Group Leader ("YGL") for its growing youth ministry. This YGL must be a responsible, mature, outgoing, and genuinely caring Christian person who will model a life of growing discipleship and spiritual development in Christ. This individual also must be at least 21 years of age and able to relate to, and communicate clearly with, youth, youth parents, and GPC members and leadership. Prior experience leading Christian youth groups would be helpful but not required.

This YGL position is a part-time, at will position, with salary commensurate with experience. During the term of this employment, the YGL must maintain all state, federal, GPC, other applicable child clearances and comply with all applicable training.

Duties:

The YGL will plan and lead Sunday evening (generally 6 pm to 7:30 pm) meetings of youth geared toward the growing discipleship of youth in Christ. These meetings generally will occur every other Sunday during the traditional academic school year (September through May), although as the number of Youth Group members increases over time, the meetings will be more frequent (with a commensurate increase in salary to the YGL). The meetings will consist of Bible study, prayer, and a time of recreational fun; from time to time, a shared meal will be provided by parents. Additionally, from time to time, the Youth Group will perform outreach activities (e.g., Christmas caroling at a local nursing home) and may enjoy off-site recreational events (e.g., bowling) in place of a regular Youth Group meeting.

The YGL, in conjunction with the Chair of the GPC Christian Education Committee and the GPC Pastor, also will plan and implement a Youth Sunday one Sunday a year. The YGL is not required to be a member of GPC nor regularly attend Sunday worship at GPC other than Youth Sunday.

The current Youth Group members range from 6th to 12th grade students with Youth Group meetings being attended by an average of five to seven youth per meeting. It is hoped that over time, that age range will expand and the average per meeting attendance will increase too.

How to Apply:

If interested, please submit a resume, along with the names and contact information for three references, to gpc.office17225@gmail.com, or by U.S. Mail or delivery of a paper copy to the GPC Office at 57 West Baltimore Street, Greencastle, PA 17225 (telephone 717-597-8333).